
A brief report of Marias Mahlzeit Project 

Dear Loving Fr. Sharat 

 

Greetings from PSSS!  

On behalf of PSSS, I would like to express our 

sincere gratitude to you and all the benefactors 

for your continuous support towards the well-

being of the children of migrant labourers living 

at Karnal streets.  It is in fact your generosity, 

love and noble thoughts that enabled you to 

reach out to the upliftment of the needy. 

Indeed, we are indebted to you for your honest 

help and incredible compassion shown to the 

dignified life  of the marginalized.  

 

It is a matter of gret joy that we were able 

to conduct regular classes for the the these 

children. The teachers take keen interest in 

imparting the knowledge to them through 

various teaching methods. It is essentially 

activity based education that provides them  

basic knowledge of good maners, 

alphabets, names of the fruits, vegetables, 

trees, animals, birds, nummerals and son on  

 

Healthy childhood is always most essential part 

of the early physical developement. In their case 

it has been negelected due to extreme poverty, 

unemploymnt and lack of acees to public 

distribuion system. Hence PSSS began to 

provide them nutrious meal and snaks once a 

week. As they receive this we could see the joy 

and beautiful smile on their face.  



 

On the occasions of national and religious 

festivals these children honour our mother land 

and its diverse culture. They are given 

opportunities to excel their talents and became 

confident while performing their qualities. 

They danced, sang and acted as they got the 

chances.                          

In order to keep them healthy time to time 

PSSS used to conduct medical camp and 

awareness classes on basic hygiene like daily 

bathing, washing and so on. The parents 

understood the need of it provide them 

medicines for their normal sickness like fever, 

cough and cold. They were made aware of and 

helped the children to do it regularly.  

  

These children never thought that their dream 

will be fulfilled as they live in the huts. Indeed, 

it is a joyous moment in the life of four children 

from the slums got their names enrolled to the 

St. Theresa’s convent school for the normal and 

proper education. Their parents were motivated 

constantly and finally they have willingly 

agreed to send their children to the school. 

Dear Loving Fr. Sharat, once again on behalf of these children, their parents and PSSS I extend 

heartfelt gratitude to you, for your kind help and thanks to those benefactors who sacrificed 

their little saving for the welfare of these downtrodden people of the society. 

Praying for your good health, happiness and success in your priestly ministry.  

With love and prayers 

Kiran IMS                                                                                                                                                             


